
Sayyid Al-Hakeem reiterates support for government delegation visit to
Washington, expresses hope to achieve results

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the newly appointed Australian

Ambassador, His Excellency Glenn Miles on 16/4/2024, and wished His Excellency the best of luck

in leading his country’s diplomatic mission to Iraq. The two sides discussed developing the

relationship between Iraq and Australia while His Eminence welcomed Australian companies to

enter Iraq and invest in the promising opportunities presented by Iraq in different fields.

His Eminence reiterated the support for the Iraqi Prime Minister and expressed wishes for the

visit to acquire its desired results. Moreover, His Eminence affirmed the importance of Iraq’s

security for the sake of the stability and security of the region.

His Eminence reiterated the call for a cease fire in Gaza and the importance of aiding the

displaced and providing help as well as rebuilding the city and called the international

community to end double standards when dealing with the catastrophic and tragic reality of

.Gaza


